
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/26/2024-25     Date: 04-06-2024 

CIRCULAR 

 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: KINDNESS العطف 
 

SUBJECT: FEE REMINDER 

 

 

  Dear Parents, 

  Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This circular is a gentle reminder for the parents to pay the due fees of your ward (First Installment 

April - June) for the Academic Year 2024-25 before the Summative Assessment I starts.  

 

Please ignore this message if your ward’s first term installment fee (Tuition and Transport) 

is already paid. 

 

 

 

  Regards, 

 

 

 ADMINISTRATION 


